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Chair 

CANZ acknowledges the 
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proposal on the issue of harmonising the privileges and immunities of these judges to 
clarify the scope of the immunities. 

Chair 

CANZ takes note of the remainder of the recommendations and proposals made by the 
Secretary-General in his reports. We look forward to engaging constructively on these 
issues, including with our colleagues in the Fifth Committee, to ensure that the UN 
upholds its special duty to offer its staff timely, effective and fair legal pathways for 
employment-related grievances. 

Thank you. 


